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Process for Consideration of Submissions
1. Purpose

To propose a process to consider oral and written submissions to the Hutt
Corridor Plan and recommend to the Regional  Land Transport Committee
those proposals that should be included in the Hutt Corridor Plan.

2. This Meeting
2.1 Submissions and other documents

Two separate volumes containing all submissions have been circulated to
Subcommittee members.  Also volumes containing replies to submissions and
a statement by Anthony Brennand are enclosed separately with this report.

2.2 Late submissions
As this being the first formal meeting of the Hearing Subcommittee, the
procedure to deal with late submissions could not be set earlier. It is therefore
recommended to the Subcommittee that they accept late submissions.

2.3 Oral submissions
The primary purpose of this meeting is to hear the people who wish to make an
oral submission in support of their written submission. It is proposed that each
person or group should be given the opportunity to speak to their written
response (but not to read it in full).

It is the time for Committee members to listen but there will be an opportunity
for member’s questions, particularly with the aim of clarifying points raised in
the submissions. Two separate volumes containing all submissions have been
circulated to Subcommittee members.

2.4 Written submissions
The meeting should consider all written submissions in turn regardless of
whether or not an oral presentation has been made.
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3. The Next Stage
The next stage is to adopt for recommendation to the Regional Land Transport
Committee the Hutt Corridor Plan.

3.1 It may be necessary to make some changes to the Hutt Corridor Plan to reflect
the views of the Subcommittee with respect to submissions.

3.2 Then the revised corridor plan proposals should be sent to all implementing
agencies for their comments to the Regional Land Transport Committee on the
revised plan.

3.3 A meeting of the Regional Land Transport Committee will be held at this stage
to consider the recommendations of the Subcommittee.

4. Recommendations
1. That the Subcommittee:

(a) receives this report, the submissions, replies to submissions and the
statement from Anthony Brennand.

(b) hears the oral submissions.

2. That, having heard the oral submissions, the Subcommittee should
consider all written submissions including late submissions.

3. Recommends any changes required for inclusion in the Corridor Plan.

4. Provides a report to the Regional Land Transport Committee.
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